Sept. 26,1959

}Mr. Holman J, Swinney, dlrector,
Idaho Historicsel Society,
Boise, 1daho, Capitol Building.

Dear Mr. Swinney:

Bruce beRoy, director of our state soclety mentioned to
me that the last issued quarterly of your socliety contsins an article
on Centennials,

Bruce, our mutusl frliend, noted that he had not read the article,
since the copy had just reached his office, but possibly it would be of
more than passing inters:st to me., Vakima 1s engaced in preliminary planning
concernint 8 localiged 75th sanivarsary of the city's founding.

{ am enclosing my personal money order which I hope is sufficint to
cover cost of the quarterly involved, plus postage. 1f not, kindly let
me Lnowe

Sincere Porsonal Regards
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